
To whom it may concern: 
 
I am submitting this letter in support of the Eagle River Lions Club in their effort to maintain control of 
the Eagle River Lions Park in its entirety. 
 
While I have only been a member of the Lions for a relatively short time, I have already seen how 
proud the Lions are of this park and its facilities. The functions the club sponsors at the Lions Park 
make an enormous contribution to the Eagle River community, especially to the youth of Eagle River 
and its surrounding areas. 
 
Many years of operating the Park under the Lions club control have resulted in a growing bond with the 
Eagle River community, to the mutual benefit of the community populace and the Lions Club 
members. 
 
I strongly urge the decision making entity to continue to keep control of the Park in the Lions’ hands 
for now as well as the foreseeable future. 
 
Thank you for your attention. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lion Jeff Wright 


